
 

 

 

August 5, 2024 

 

 

Dear Representative Moseley, 

The Indiana Professional Firefighters Political Action Committee is pleased to inform 
you that you have earned our endorsement for Indiana House District 10. 
 
As first responders, fire fighters, paramedics, and EMTs are called upon to provide care 
and mitigate emergencies, ensuring the safety and well-being of Hoosiers. We 
recognize the importance of your role in serving your constituents in the Indiana 
General Assembly, and we believe that you share in our desire to ensure the safety and 
well-being of all Hoosiers. 
 
Having met with you, we know that you are willing to listen thoughtfully and carefully 
consider issues that impact the delivery of Fire and Emergency Medical Services and 
the well-being of our members. We know that you endeavor to represent your 
constituents in the same manner. 
 
We are pleased to share with our Brothers and Sisters that you have earned our 
endorsement and support in the General Election. We look forward to continue working 
with you to improve the lives of professional fire fighters and the communities we serve. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Anthony L. Murray    Hank Harris      
President     Vice President 


